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15th February 2024 

YEAR 6 – Art Gallery Trip 
  
Dear Parents / Carers,                  
  
We have been fortunate in booking a trip for all of Year 6 to visit Manchester Art Gallery on Thursday 
7th March. This will enrich our Ancient Greece topic that we are starting next half term. 
  
The children will take part in a story-telling workshop of the birth of Pandora as well as a Freeze Frame 
workshop delving in to Ancient Greek Art. We will also be able to explore our city’s Greek inspired temple to 
the arts. 
  
Admission to the Art Gallery is free, however, we will be travelling by metro to keep costs low. We will require 
a contribution of £1.00 towards the cost of the transport which is payable on Parentpay, where you will also 
consent for your child to attend this trip. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
  
Please can you ensure that your child is in school for 8:50 (in school uniform) as we will need to set off 
promptly. Also, as we will be walking to the metro station please ensure they have appropriate clothing. 
  

Children will need a packed lunch, in a named disposable bag.  No nuts or fizzy drinks please.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and requires a packed lunch from school, please let your child's 
class teacher know. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   
Miss Taylor and Mr Shurlock 
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